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Planned Work 
In Your Community
Stittsville Information Session

hydroottawa.com

Hydro Ottawa will be hosting an Information Session for 
residents of Stittsville regarding upcoming planned work in 
the community. Plans include a new power line installed along 
the South side of Abbott Street, from Stittsville Main Street 
to Granite Ridge Drive. The goal is to increase the power 
supply capacity and improve reliability to Stittsville.

Following the project presentation, Hydro Ottawa 
representatives will present on tree trimming and 
residential conservation programs.

The Information Session is an opportunity for residents to 
connect with the employees who are leading this project 
and to find out more about the overall plan.

Hydro Ottawa is committed to delivering safe, reliable, 
electricity service and keeping you informed of upgrades 
taking place in your community.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.
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